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BIOFISH HOLDING AS – Secures new agreement to 
deliver post-smolt
Ljones, 20 January 2025: BioFish has entered into an agreement with a recognised 
industry player for the delivery of approximately 600 000 post-smolt of 500 grams. 
The contract has been secured under favorable market terms, with delivery 
scheduled for August 2025.

For additional information please contact:

Sondre Hagerup Johnsrud, CEO
Mob: +47 975 79 321 Email: sondre.johnsrud@biofish.no

Johnny Duedahl, CFO 
Mob: +47 982 06 833 Email: johnny@biofish.no

This information is information that BioFish Holding AS is obliged to make public pursuant to the 
EU Market Abuse Regulation. The information was submitted for publication, through the agency 
of the contact persons set out above, at 2025-01-20 08:15 CET.


